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Temporary Changes in Trash Collection Services 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic the City of Barberton’s Recycling and Disposal Company, Kimble 

Companies, is making temporary changes to trash collection services starting on Monday, April 13, 

2020. In order to minimize any future disruptions in service, Kimble is asking that customers implement 

the following changes. 

 

1. Solid Waste: Please fit all materials into the Kimble provided waste container. No items are to 

be left on the ground. This reduces the need for hand loading.  

 

2. Recycling: Please fit all materials into the Kimble provided recycling container. No items are to 

be left on the ground. This reduces the need for hand loading. 

 

3. Bulk Items: Please temporarily hold bulk items that cannot be broken down to fit into the waste 

container.  

 

4. Yard Waste: Please only include yard waste that fits into the Kimble provided solid waste 

container.  

 

The City will continue to work with Kimble Companies and communicate to residents any changes in 

services. For more information, please visit the City of Barberton website (www.cityofbarberton.com) to 

view the letter from Kimble Companies pertaining to the changes. For any questions or comments in 

regards to the temporary changes please call Kimble at 1-800-201-0005. 
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